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13th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Whole School CHRISTMAS CRAFT DAY, Tuesday 15th December 
  
Our fun and festive Christmas Craft Day is fast approaching and will be held on Tuesday 15th 
December where children will have the opportunity to create a variety of creative Christmas 
themed crafts.  Due to the ongoing pandemic, children will remain in their class bubbles with their 
usual teacher and teaching assistant. 
 
In order for this to take place, we kindly ask if you could please make a voluntary contribution of 
£3.00 per child towards the cost of materials. Our preferred payment method is via Tucasi SCOpay 
via the following link www.scopay.com/stnicholas-pri . 
 
If you have not yet set up an account, please contact the school office for an access code. 
Alternatively, please pop the money into a named envelope, labelled ‘Craft Day’ and post into the 
PTA mailbox, which is on the outside wall next to the main Reception door. 
  
Parent helpers will not be required this year.  Children are welcome to wear a festive themed 
jumper if they wish; this is of course, optional. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hilling 
 
 

http://www.scopay.com/stnicholas-pri

